
                                                                                              
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
On Friday 18th May, we would like to reward Year 6 for their amazing effort and attitude towards their SAT 

tests.  We are extremely proud of each and every one of them; their sheer determination and perseverance has 

inspired us all.  
 
To this end, we intend to have a Friday fun day!   There will be a range of activities for the children to take part in, 

listed below are just a few: 
 

 Wide games  
 Rounders 
 Free play  
 Ice cream making 
 Film with popcorn and drinks 

 Board games (children to bring their own, if they want to) 
 
We are asking permission from parents for the children to watch the 12A rated movie ‘The Maze Runner’ which we 

have looked at in a literary way in class.  This film was originally a 15 but was downgraded to a 12A and this is the 

one that we will be purchasing for the children to watch.  We will also be providing Jumanji: Welcome to the jungle 

which is a PG for those children who would prefer it.   
 
Could you please complete the form below and return to school by 9.30am on Thursday 17th May? 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Teachers  

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

YEAR 6 – END OF SATS ‘FUN DAY’ 

 

Name of Child: ________________________________________________ Class: _____________________ 

 

*I give / do not give permission for my child to watch ‘Maze Runner’. 

 

My child *is / is not allowed the following, please tick relevant box: 
 
Ice cream      

 
Popcorn      

 

Juice          

 

Signed: _____________________________________________________ Date: ______________________ 

           *Parent / Guardian   

 

 

 

The Grange School 
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